
Welcome to the official website of the Clerk of Superior and Juvenile Courts of Dade 
County.  My goal as Clerk of Courts is to make this website user-friendly and to provide 
as much information and as many services on-line as possible to the citizens of Dade 
County, court officials, and others needing our services. My staff and I continually strive 
to provide Dade County citizens with the highest level of professional public service. 
 
As you use this site, please feel free to let me know if there are additional services you 
would like this office to provide. 
 
Thank you for visiting the Office of the Clerk of Superior and Juvenile Courts.  If I can be 
of service to you, please call 706-657-4778 or email me at kathy.page@gsccca.org.  
 
It is a pleasure to serve you! 
 
Kathy D. Page 
 
 


